
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: March 19, 2019 
 

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

 

From: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 

Re: Consideration of Approval of a Navy SEAL Demonstration using a Helicopter in 

Conjunction with a Charitable Solicitation Permit  

 

Date: March 7, 2019 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends Town Council give consideration to allowing a Navy SEAL demonstration on 

the grounds of the Mar-a-Lago Club on April 1, 2019, beginning at 7:00 p.m. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

The Navy SEAL Museum wishes to conduct a fundraiser on April 1, 2019 at Mar-a-Lago Club. To 

learn more about the Navy SEAL Museum go to www.NavysealMuseum.org. Should the Town 

Council wish to accommodate this request the following actions should be considered: 

 

• That portion of Section 14-31 of the Town Code not allowing aircraft to be operated within 

the police jurisdiction of the Town at an altitude of less than 1000 feet should be waived. 

 

• That portion of Section 14-33 of the Town Code which does not allow an aircraft engine to 

be operated within the corporate limits between dark and 9:00 a.m. should be waived.  

 

Town resident Rebecca Williams and Navy Seal Museum representative Lieutenant Commander 

Hector Delgado should be present when this matter is considered by the Town Council. 

 

FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 

 

 There is no known funding impact to the Town by virtue of this request.  

 

cc:  Kirk Blouin, Director of Public Safety 

Kathleen Dominguez, Town Clerk 

Patricia Gayle-Gordon, Deputy Town Clerk  


